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WELCOME BACK
Firstly, we would like to 

welcome all of our children 
back to school.  We are 
incredibly proud of how 

quickly they have settled 
back into the normality of 

school life.  

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
PLACEMENTS

County Hall have now notified 
parents of Secondary School 
placements.  If you have not 
received your confirmation, 

or your address has changed, 
please contact Admissions at 

County Hall as soon as 
possible.

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

CHILDREN IN NEED
Further to our recent Children 
in Need event, we have raised 

an amazing £360.89.  We 
would like to thank everyone 

who supported this event.

TEACHER CONTACT
Reminder:  If you need to 
contact teachers, could we 

please ask that you contact the 
school through the school’s 

email or by telephone.  
Teachers cannot be contacted 

through social media.

BOOK COLLECTION

We need your help!!!
We would like to thank 

everyone for the fabulous 
response to our recent fund 
raising event , we have now 

exceeded our target of £50. 

We are continuing to raise 
money for new books for 

school.
To donate please visit:

https://supportyourschool.org.u
k/richmond-primary-

school/award-winners-book-
collection.

SCHOOL LOTTERY
We now have our own school 

lottery. Anyone can take part 
and buy a ticket, so sign up 
today. Tickets are just £1 

and the first draw is on 13th 
March. Prizes of up to 

£25,000 can be won 
(depending on number of 

players).

To play, simply visit 
https://www.yourschoollotter

y.co.uk/

SCHOOL CLOSURES
In the event of any future 

school/class closures, 
notifications will be sent out 

by our School Jotter app.  
Could we please ask that 

parents check the app each 
morning.

SCHOOL JOTTER APP
Could we please ask parents to 
check your School Jotter app 

to ensure you are logged in, i.e. 
the lock icon on the top right 
hand corner is shown as open.  
If you are not logged into the 
app, please email the school 

office and we will issue new log 
in codes. Our email address is:
office@richmond.leics.sch.uk

Please note that newsletters 
and news articles sent via 

School Jotter do not signify 
that you are logged in.  To 

ensure you receive messages 
personal to your child, e.g. 

bubble closure notices, please 
ensure that you are logged into 

School Jotter

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
Our Facebook page is now live! 

For up to date information 
please follow us.

Please be aware that this page 
is for information purposes only 

and not for communication.  
Any negative comments will be 

removed.

PARKING ON TOWERS 
DRIVE

Can we please remind parents 
that Towers Drive and roads 

leading off Towers Drive 
should not be used to park cars 

whilst using the school site.
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YEAR 1 VIRTUAL TRIP
Year 1 have arranged for a 
virtual farm tour with Yew 
Tree Farm School on 29th 

April (1DD) , 30th April 
(1CW) and 4th May.  

Separate letters will be 
issued shortly along with 

details to enable 
contributions to be paid 

through Parent Pay.  

RICHMOND PLAYGROUP
Richmond Playgroup are looking for 
additional committee members and 
as parents/carers they would like 

to ask if anyone wishes to volunteer 
to join the committee.  You would 
be required to meet once a term 
for around an hour to discuss the 
ongoing running of the playgroup 
(currently online sessions).  No 

previous experience/expertise is 
required – just a willingness to 

support Richmond Playgroup behind 
the scenes.  If you are interested, 

please contact the Playgroup 
Manager, Jodie Donaldson.

YEAR 3 JUNK MODELLING
From Monday 22nd March, Year 
3 will be designing and making 
earthquake proof buildings.  
Could we please ask that you 

send your child in with 
cardboard boxes, plastic 
bottles and other junk 

modelling materials.  Could we 
please ask that any materials 

are cleaned before being 
brought into school.  The 

classrooms will start collecting 
from 8th March.

Year Drop Off Pick Up

EY 8.40 – 9.00 2.45 p.m from EY playground

1 8.40 – 9.00 2.45 p.m from the grassed area in the 
middle of the roundabout

2 8.40 – 9.00 3.00 p.m on the 2/3 playground

3 8.30 – 8.45 – at the gate 3.00 p.m on the 2/3 playground (4/5/6 
3JS)

4 8.30 – 8.45 – at the gate 3.10 p.m on the 4/5/6/playground

5 8.30 – 8.45 – at the gate 3.15 p.m at the gates

6 8.30 – 8.45 – at the gate 3.20 p.m at the gates

CURRENT DROP OFF/COLLECTION TIMES


